THE UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY July 5th, 1968, WINNIPEG, CANADA

Mr. Don E. Crabtree,
Route 1, Box 39,
Kimberly, Idaho 83341.

Dear Don,
Yours of the 27th, just in. Thanks for all the information,
If the February conference in Tempe works out I will be pleased

to come, 1f 1nvited.

All is busy here as we swing into the last four weeks before
departing.

Best wishes as always,

Cordially yours,
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William J. Mayer-Oakes,
Professor and Head.
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